Shepherds Down School

Shepherds Lane, Compton, WINCHESTER. Hants. SO21 2AJ

Tel: 01962 713445 Fax: 01962 713453 Email: admin@shepherdsdown.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Debby Gooderham



Parent's Mornings

Dear Parents/Carers,

Unfortunately, we have had to cancel the parent and carer's group that we had planned to hold once a half term in the evenings as we haven't had enough interest. Therefore, we have now decided to trial having one parent's morning a half term that will alternate on **Mondays, Tuesdays** and **Wednesdays**. The meetings will also now start at **9:30** as the feedback we received highlighted that it would be better to start them earlier, as some parents and carers are already dropping their children off at school.

If you struggle to attend due to transport arrangements, we can now offer to pick you up from home and then drop you off after the meeting in one of our minibuses. We hope that alternating the days will allow for more opportunities for parents and carers to attend. Please let the school know if you would like transport for the meetings by either calling the office or writing a note in your child's home/school book.

The first meeting will be on **Monday the 23**rd of **March at 9:30 until 11**. We will be bringing some ideas along and we invite you to share any issues that you would like to discuss too.

We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible!

Notable Amobi

Yours sincerely,

Ed Potterton and Nicola Smith

Assistant Head Teachers







